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IMPORTANT NOTICE

CLOSEDOWN

Please be aware that Acorn's warehouse will be closed for business from Friday 24th 
December until Friday 7th January 1994 inclusive for the Christmas period and our annual 
stock taking.

Please ensure that orders are received, at Acorn, no later than close of business on 22nd 
December 1993. It is essential that you order sufficient stock to cover our Christmas 
closedown.

We will endeavour to despatch all stock items before this closure.

Please also note that Acorn's offices will be closed between 24th December and Monday 4th 
January 1994 during the Christmas period, after which we will be able to deal with your 
enquiries in the normal way.

Yours faithfully

Tracy Bottomley
Sales Desk Supervisor
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